
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3
RD

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050812 

   INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALL 

  4" OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF  

  NORTH CRAMER STREET FROM EAST NORTH AVENUE 

  TO EAST BRADFORD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-mentioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations 

Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed.  They 

investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem.  The necessary 

legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the December 13, 2005 special session of 

the Public Safety Committee  meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


